Kansas Capital Quilters Guild
General Meeting
July 26, 2016
Janet Creager called the meeting to order at 7:00.  
Janet shared news of the Little Balkans Quilt Guild’s quilt show, September 2nd and 3rd in Pittsburg, KS.  She thanked those members who had participated in the Shawnee County Fair.
Guests – 3
New Members – 0
Lennis introduced Carol Elmore who presented her program “The Accidental Apron Collector”.  This was a program that had postponed from an earlier date due to lack of AC.
Doorstep - $36
Nametag drawings
Karen Tardiff led the showing of the current Block of the Month.  Four participated.  She showed the next BOM and had patterns for those who needed them.
Janet asked for volunteers to help Sally Kuno with the Ronald McDonald House project.
Lou Saadi reminded members to sell tickets for the Opportunity Quilt and reported that it will be displayed at 4 Girls Garage at First Friday.  She told the members that it had  been at the Shawnee County Fair.
Lou said that she had been asked to make a yo-yo quilt and would gladly take any yo-yos that members might want to give her.
Mary Graves has scheduled two work days for making items for the Boutique.  These are Aug. 13th and 20th, from 10:00 – 3:00, at Jean McDonald’s studio.
Jean McDonald reported that her husband would do our show’s program booklet.  Jean reported that she has arranged for Carol Elmore to do appraisals at the quilt show, reminding members that the guild guarantees her $400 for coming those 2 days.  She encouraged people to bring their quilts and to encourage others to do so.  While it is hoped that enough quilts are appraised to fulfill the guaranteed $400, if not, the guild picks up the remaining amount.
Carol Bragdon reminded members to be working on Silent Auction quilts.  Those finished by the second meeting in August will be voted upon for Viewer’s Choice, but all will be accepted for this fundraiser right up until the first day of the show.
Show and Tell
Respectfully submitted,

Terri Warrem
